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Dexter is discontinuing the Coil and Solenoid Assembly (054-101-00) and the Coil and Solenoid Assembly Kit (K71-755-00). The solenoid 
assembly itself is no longer available; therefore, the new-style integral master cylinder (released 2019) has to be used. If a solenoid and 
coil need to be replaced, customers must replace the entire master cylinder assembly with the complete Master Cylinder Kit (K71-757-00) 
which is compatible with both current and earlier models of the DX7.5L and DX8.5L surge actuators.

The K71-755-00 and 054-101-00 will remain available until inventory has been exhausted.

DISCONTINUED COIL & SOLENOID ASSEMBLY:

054-101-00

*054-101-00 assembled on Master Cylinder

DISCONTINUED PART NUMBER DESCRIPTION

054-101-00 COIL AND SOLENOID ASSEMBLY

K71-755-00 COIL AND SOLENOID ASSEMBLY KIT

REPLACEMENT MASTER CYLINDER – INTEGRAL SOLENOID, DOUBLE WIRE:

PART NUMBER DESCRIPTION

K71-757-00 MASTER CYLINDER KIT – INTEGRAL SOLENOID, DOUBLE WIRE

QTY DESCRIPTION

1 MASTER CYLINDER – INTEGRAL SOLENOID BODY

1 COIL FOR SOLENOID – DOUBLE WIRE

1 GROUND WIRE ASSEMBLY

Please contact your Dexter account manager for additional information and further assistance.

Jay Klinkerman
Product Manager
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